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Electricity Distributors Association 

3700 Steeles Ave. W., Suite 1100, Vaughan, Ontario  L4L 8K8   Tel/Fax 647.EDA.5300  1.877.262.8593  email@eda-on.ca www.eda-on.ca 

November 14, 2023 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attn: Nancy Marconi 
          Registrar 
 
Via the Ontario Energy Board Web portal 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re:  EB-2022-0325 
 
The Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) seeks intervenor status in relation to Phase 2 of 
the OEB’s generic hearing on uniform transmission rates. 
 
The EDA is the voice of Ontario’s local distribution companies (LDCs) and represents the 
interests of over 50 publicly and privately owned LDCs in Ontario. The distribution sector 
delivers approximately 120TWh of electricity to 5.4 million residential, commercial, industrial, 
and institutional customers throughout the province. 
 
LDCs have a significant interest in the above-named proceeding and its outcome.  LDCs would 
be interested in the number of decimal places for UTRs, the basis for billing gross load billing of 
renewable, non-renewable, an energy storage facility for transmission, and gross load billing 
thresholds for renewable and non-renewable generation.  
 
The EDA reserves the right to participate in all aspects of this proceeding (e.g., testing the 
written pre-filed evidence, attending technical conferences, filing submissions). The EDA will 
not seek an award for costs and will not use the French language.   
 
Thank you for considering our request for intervenor status in these proceedings. Please direct 
all correspondence to: 
 
Brittany Ashby 
Senior Regulatory Affairs Advisor 
Electrical Distributors Association 
3700 Steeles Ave W, Suite 1100, Vaughan, ON, L4L 8K8 
416.886.4420 
Email: bashby@eda-on.ca 
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AND 
 
Ted Wigdor 
Vice President, Policy, Government and Corporate Affairs 
Electrical Distributors Association 
3700 Steeles Ave W, Suite 1100, Vaughan, ON, L4L 8K8 
416.809.6781  
Email: twigdor@eda-on.ca 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Ted Wigdor 
Vice President, Policy, Government and Corporate Affairs  
 
 


